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The P & C Association held its Annual General
meeting in week 5. A big thank you to all who were
able to make it & a warm welcome to our new board
members; President Ann Banks and Secretary Lauren
Codben. 

 NEXT P&C MEETING 
TERM 2 - WEEK 5 - 27 MAY 2024
We would love for you to join us.
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P&C Update

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
   Week 7
   

    Wednesday- Naplan Starts

   Week 8
    Tuesday - Naplan continues
     Thurdsay - Harmony Day- Wear Orange.

   Week 9
   Monday - Naplan last day
   Friday- Good Friday

   Week 10
   Monday- Easter Monday
   Wednesday- Montreal Theatre Excursion

Ride to School Day
Students had a fantastic day with special guest
Constable Mitchell Gray who is Talbingo’s new
policeman. Constable Gray gave the students lots of
tips on how to keep safe on the road, plus keeping
their bikes in safe working condition. A big thank you
Constable Gray for taking the time to visit Talbingo
Public School.

AP Curriculum &
Instruction

Last week our new Assistant Principal Curriculum &
instruction leader- Elissa Sujachmir (Mrs S) came to
Talbingo. Elissa is a wealth of knowledge and is an
amazing asset to our team. 
Elissa has been spending time with Talbingo Public
School students through remote learning and
teaming up with Khancoban Public School for fun
interactive Math’s lessons.  With Naplan upon us,
Elissa has been working with students one on one to
help them navigate the Naplan platform.
Our amazing teaching staff were blown away with
Elissa and have been spending lots of time to help
guide them through the new English and Maths
syllabus.
We look forward to a wonderful year with Mrs S.

National Assessment Program - Literacy and
Numeracy, annual assessments have started and will
progress over the next 3 weeks. 
Naplan results allow parents and teachers to see how
students are progressing individually as part of their
school community and against national standards. 

Naplan

Harmony Day
On Thursday the 21st March Talbingo Public School will
celebrate Harmony Day. Harmony Day is a day to
celebrate multiculturalism and respect for all
Australians.
Students may dress in mufti clothes and if possible,
please wear an orange or similar coloured shirt.
Lunch packs will be available for students to purchase.
Pie & fruit box  - $4.50
Sausage roll & fruit box - $3.50
Please write your child’s lunch order on a brown paper
bag with the correct money & return by 20th April.
Please note- parents must provide paper bags for
their child.

Sphero Robotic
Talbingo Public School students have been loving
investigating the sphero robots, working remotely with
Khancoban Public School. Not only are these amazing
little devices a heap of fun, but students are also
learning at the same time (shhh don’t tell them!)
Students program the devices to bring them to life,
building on their STEM (science, technology, engineering
and math) skills & concepts. Students face challenges
along the way and work collaboratively to solve them,
our first challenge was navigating around the “boat race
circuit”.
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Amber-

I have been enjoying sport with Mrs. Wysman, we
have been doing lots of fun games. My favourite so far
is around the world. I also liked Sculpture by the Sea
and making the foil people.

Rory-

I liked when we made cakes for the Teddy Bear’s
picnic, cooking at school is fun. When the policeman
came the cuff’s felt really weird and were super
heavy.
I’m looking forward to making playdoh in science with
Mrs. Wysman.

Frankie-

I love the book we are reading - Blueback. It’s about a
groper fish, we also made big fish out of paper bags
and painted them with balloons that was super fun.

Ruby-

I am enjoying Blueback the book we are reading, I am
finding the character’s lives very interesting.  I also
love our new teacher Mrs. Wysman.

Talbingo Public School
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Tumut Excursion
On Wednesday 3rd April we have an exciting
excursion planned for Talbingo Public School. Students
are off to the Montreal Theatre to watch the award-
winning performance Snowy & the Seven Cool Dudes.
The story of Snow White is remade into a fun
interactive show for all ages for enjoy,
For the afternoon we will be heading to the Tumut
Library, students have the amazing opportunity to
participate in programs similar to those run in the
school holidays. 


